
How to Sign Up to Receive News & Updates Regarding the 

Harwich Preschool Family Support Program for the 2024-2025 Fiscal Year 

 

1) Go to the Town of Harwich homepage (harwich-ma.gov) and then click the button 

that says, “Notify Me” 

 

 
 

(Alternatively, you can type harwich-ma.gov/subscribe into the navigation bar.) 

 

 

2) Skip the “Notify Me” section with the red exclamation points and the big blue box. 

 

 

 



3) Scroll down to just underneath the blue box, where it will look like this:  

  

 

 

4) Enter the email address where you want to receive updates, and then check the 

box next to “Preschool Voucher Program” (highlighted in the screenshot above).  

 

5) Scroll all the way down.    

 

6) Click the “I am not a robot” box.   

 

7) Then click, “Subscribe.” 

 

You will now receive all news and updates that are posted about the 2024-2025 Harwich 

Preschool Family Support Program.  

 

Note that we do not expect to have any new information available until after the 2024 

Annual Town Meeting, which will be held sometime in May 2024.  


